
Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committees on Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
Phone: +61 2 6277 3511 
Fax: +61 2 6277 5811 
rrat.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Committee Secretary, 
 
On Tuesday 23rd April 2013, I met with the then Shadow Minister for Infrastructure and Transport, 
and now Deputy Prime Minister of Australia, the Hon Warren Truss MP, and presented him with a 
copy of this report (attached). 
 
I wish to submit it for your consideration, it captures both Queensland State Government reports 
and Queensland Rail studies and a Joint State & Federal Government report into the duplication of 
the North Coast Rail Line between Brisbane and the Sunshine Coast and up to Cairns in far north 
Queensland. 
It may contain information of some benefit to this inquiry. 
 
I would be happy to make myself available to provide further information, or attend any briefings, or 
answer any questions regarding this important subject. 
I wish you all the very best for your inquiry. 
 
 
With kind regards, 
Jeff Addison 
Sunshine Coast commuter advocate 
Sunshine Coast spokesman: Rail Back on Track (a web based public transport advocacy group) 
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